MUNICIPAL ROAD AID AND LGEA PUBLIC HEARING 5/10/00

Mayor Weaver opened the Public Hearing at 5:45PM. The following members answered roll call, Mr. Tom Franxman, Mr. Paul Hiltz, Mr. Don Martin and Mr. Jim Robke. Also present were City Administrator Larry Klein and City Clerk Joyce Woods.

No Citizens were present.

Mr. Klein addressed Council and recommended monies from Municipal Road Aid Fund, approximately \$110,250.00 to be designated to the 2000 Street Program. Proposed projects Pickett Drive (Fort Henry Drive to Cul-De-Sac) and Rosa Avenue (Kennedy Avenue to West Crittenden Avenue).

Mr. Klein addressed Council and recommended that the monies from LGEA Fund, approximately \$105.00 to be designated to Senior Watch Program.

Motion by Mr. Martin, second by Mr. Robke to close the meeting. All members voting in favor, no one opposed. Motion passed.

Respectfully Submitted,

Gene Weaver, Mayor

Attest:

Joyce Woods, City Clerk